
 

Port of Virginia Facilities Tour 
Hampton Roads and Richmond 

 

Thursday, October 3, 2024 
 

The Port of Virginia is hosting a site visit and tour for the Richmond 
Regional Transportation Planning Organization and affiliated and partner 

organizations on October 3, 2024.  Members of the RRTPO Policy Board, 
Technical Advisory Committee and Community Technical Advisory 

Committee are invited to attend along with members of the Central Virginia 
Transportation Authority (CVTA) and Technical Advisory Committee, 

Richmond Regional Planning District Commission (PlanRVA), and local 
member staff. are invited to attend.  

All attendees will meet to travel together to and from the Hampton Roads 
and Richmond facilities for this special event.   

 

. 
Specific times, registration information and additional details will be  

provided once finalized. 
 


